
 
2222 Issaquah Street 

Cuyahoga Falls, Ohio 44221 

Phone:  330.922.1966 

Fax:  330.945.4059 

 

 

 

  
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
 
Your child may be eligible for a scholarship under the Autism Scholarship Program or the Jon 
Peterson Special Needs Scholarship Program to attend a special education program that implements 
the child’s individualized education program and that is operated by an alternative public provider or 
by a registered private provider. If interested in more information related to these programs, you can 
visit the Ohio Department of Education’s website at http://education.ohio.gov. One there, scroll over 
to “School Options” and down to Scholarship Programs”. You can also call (877) OHIOEDU (toll free). 
 
 
______________________________________________________________________ 
 
Please sign the line below indicating that you have received this notice from Schnee Learning Center. 
 
Child’s Name:____________________________________________________ 
 
Parent/Guardian Signature:_________________________________________ 
 
Date:___________________________ 
 
 
 
 
 
Note: If for some reason, you do not want Schnee Learning Center to implement the IEP we have just 
completed and agreed upon, the State of Ohio Department of Education now has 2 parental choice 
scholarships for students with disabilities. These scholarships allow parents, who prefer to have a 
registered private provider other than the school district, to provide the services in the IEP. The State 
requires us to inform you of these programs. The above information is a letter regarding the 2 
scholarships and where to find more information on them. Your signature only indicates that we have 
provided you with the information. 
 

 

 “Molding Our Students to be Accepting, Insightful, and Compassionate” 


